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The Eyes of the World are focused on Elder Abuse – June 15, 2006

The first World Elder Abuse Awareness Day (WEAAD) is quickly becoming the premier international event devoted to the critical issue of elder abuse and neglect.  Good will abounds as individuals, organizations, government and non-government agencies embrace the opportunity to share programs and policies, to showcase best practices and technologies and to forge partnerships.  President Dr. Lia Daichman is faithfully organizing country coordinators and committees as well as seeking translators for WEAAD materials.  Secretary General Susan Somers has the awesome responsibility of maintaining the website and coordinating New York events.  Dr. Alex Kalache has secured a meeting room at the UN in New York for June 15, 2006 and Dr. Daichman will soon unveil the program and distinguished speakers for the event.  This issue of the Bulletin highlights the UK and Ireland as Ryan Sampson eloquently describes activities taking place.  We sincerely invite you to write and share your initiatives with the Bulletin readers.
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It is with pleasure and a little trepidation that we announce that the Environmental Scan has been posted on the INPEA website www.inpea.net.  We are not presenting this as a flawless instrument – but we can learn even through its imperfections.  We view this survey as the first step in better understanding the response to elder abuse worldwide.  Hopefully, it can provide the baseline data for more detailed and specific inquiry in the future.  The scan was launched in 2003 in New York to a very receptive audience.  Not long after the sheer enormity and reality of the project became apparent: how to ensure cultural sensitivity?, inclusiveness?, appropriate language?, best methodology?, what information do we want to capture?, how do you even begin the survey “the world”?.  Work continued, drafts (14) and people came and went.  By the fall of 2005 we were virtually in limbo due to professional pressures and lack of resources.  We were desperately in need of a champion – and then came a mini-miracle.  Professor Sue Wilson PhD. and Professor Karen Spalding PhD. from Ryerson University in Toronto felt this cutting edge research must continue and they provided INPEA with the human resources to proceed and we are deeply grateful to them.  Many people were instrumental in bringing the project to this point and we will be telling you about them in the future.  But this issue belongs to our three principal investigators and we honour them here.  Dr. Pamela Teaster, University of Kentucky; Georgia Anetzberger, Ph.D., Cleveland State University; and Paula Mixson, M.S.W. formerly with the Texas Protective Services and now in private practice.  Their support and commitment to the study has never wavered.  The generosity and dedication of these renowned researchers, authors and practitioners is unparalleled.  The success of this study now lies within the global community, in those who believed that research informs practice and that practitioner-based evidence brings a reality to research finding we ask that you collaborate in this worldview on elder abuse environmental scan.  

Spotlight on UK and the Republic of Ireland

The UK and Republic of Ireland have responded enthusiastically to the call to make the 15th of June a landmark day for the welfare of older people.  We quickly identified key challenges: ensuring the issue of elder abuse became visible – a difficult task as there are three or more awareness days every day of the year; ensuring we have an impact which will drive future work; and co-ordinating efforts across England, Scotland, Wales, Northern Ireland and the Republic of Ireland.  

The UK national elder abuse organisation, Action on Elder Abuse, are acting as co-ordinators, working with partners including Age Concern and Help the Aged.  We have established a UK and Republic of Ireland Steering Committee, and also committees in each nation.  These have focussed the campaign around three areas: to persuade political leaders to issue a statement related to the core message, “Never ignore elder abuse”, to conduct a media campaign, and to assist care providers to improve awareness amongst their workers.  

In addition, we are encouraging organisations to ‘do something’, or brand planned events as World Elder Abuse Awareness Day activities.  Action on Elder Abuse have created a webpage to collate planned activity.  Already publicised is an international public lecture at King’s College London, delivered by the eminent US academic Karl Pillemer.

Much of what we are aiming to achieve is a sense of connection to our international colleagues.  Often the older person, care worker or relative struggling with abuse, can feel entirely isolated from help and support.  We hope the Awareness Day will show that those who refuse to ignore elder abuse are connected in some way to others in every country in the world.

Raising Awareness Across the Generations

Karol Markosky is a social work graduate student at Fordham and the student representative for INPEA to the UN.  She is currently collaborating on a community event (an information booth) with area aging service agencies for “World Elder Abuse Awareness Day” in her upper east side Manhattan field placement community.  The information booth is part of a street fair to inform older people on how to protect themselves from financial abuse.  She has developed a listserv of students worldwide who would like to work on an event in their community.  Some of the things her group is doing to prepare for the event are: speaking to local banks and police precincts; obtaining materials to hand out from the local department for the aging; and getting a proclamation from the local state assemblyman.  These are just some of the things that students can do in their community to raise awareness. 

If you have students interested in joining the network with Karol, they can email her at kmarkosky@hotmail.com.  We will be showcasing student ideas and work on the website so please ask students to take pictures of their efforts.  For further information contact Professor Pat Brownell at brownell@fordham.edu 

New on the Website – Check it out – inpea.net

· Environmental Scan –Spanish version – Thanks to Susana Aguas and Lia Daichman

· WEAAD Core Message – Developed by Ryan Sampson

· WEAAD new logo – Thanks to Betty Malks and her staff for this innovative logo

· Contact names for WEAAD coordinators – thanks to the many who volunteered

Welcome to the Team
We welcome Beverly Steiger, MPH, of Connecticut, USA as our new WEAAD Communication Director She will help David Salib on the Worldview Environmental Scan and coordinate WEAAD events.

On the Horizon:

Watch www.inpea.net for the World Elder Abuse Day Calendar of Events! To list your events as official WEAAD events contact weaad.info@inpea.net 
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“Respect is better than food and drink "This simple statement, from a Lebanese old person involved in the " Missing Voices " study, represents a powerful call for action that WHO could not ignore. And that is why WHO is firmly together with INPEA and other partners in launching the WEAAD. – Alex Kalache MD, PhD Coordinator Ageing and Life Course (ALC),WHO.
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